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ANGEL IBC NEWSLETTER

Happy Valentine’s Day


Bowling Matters

Etiquette

We are STILL receiving complaints that players are entering the Bowls Hall before the first bell (7 minutes before the 
start of their session). 
Please desist from doing this as it does cause annoyance to players in the previous session.  
Notices have been put up on both doors to the Bowling Hall. 
Also please comply with any request from players in the previous session to leave the Bowling Hall if you enter 
before the first bell. 
Your cooperation is very much appreciated.’


100 Club

January winners are: 
Mr P Byne: Mr T Prince: Mrs S Sellen. Each receive £12 
 
The 100 Club is short of members which means we are currently unable to fund projects within the club which is a 
pity. In the past we have made contributions towards the Defibrillator and Bowls Hall lighting amongst others.  
 
There are 3 monthly prizes of £12 and quarterly prizes of £125, £50, and £25. 
 
Membership costs £12 per year so you have 36 chances of winning your subscription back as well as 12 chances of 
winning a higher prize. Application forms are on the 100 Club box by the office door and you can have more than one 
number to double your chances of winning. Please see Bob Bowlby if you require any further information.


Dates for your Diary

Fancy a bit of a bop and a ‘sing along’?





Coronation Day 

Saturday 6th May 2023. There is a possibility that we may open the club on that day so that members can enjoy 
watching the coronation together: Maybe an Angel indoor street party: Perhaps some games. Those willing to spend 
time and effort organising something for you are only willing if there is sufficient interest. There is a sign-up sheet in 
the club on the social, “what’s on” board to register your interest. A decision will be made in early March.


General news

Grand Christmas Raffle

The Raffle Committee would like to thank all members who contributed to the 2022 Grand Christmas Raffle. Due to 
your generosity, we have now been able to transfer £488 into Club funds.




February 2023
May we take this opportunity to wish all members a very happy and healthy

2023.  Diana Morgans.


News items for our newsletter, which will be published at the end of each month, should be emailed to the 
editor angelenews338@gmail.com  by 15thof the month at the latest.  You can also leave news items with 
the bar staff, in an envelope clearly marked Newsletter editor and include your name and a telephone 
number. Anything received after the 15th will be published the following month.
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